

January 14, 2020

Delaware Valley Quilters Guild P.O. Box 18337 Milford, PA 18337

**RE: ITEM DONATION** 

Dear Delaware Valley Quilters Guild:

On behalf of the residents of the Gino J. Merli Veterans' Center, we thank you for the recent donation of quilts. Your donation will make a real and lasting contribution to the comfort of residents now and in the future.

Your support for our veterans is greatly appreciated by everyone at the center.

Sincerely,

James Miller, NHA
Commandant

ams Mill MA

jm

Cc: GJMVC Accounting Dept.